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Dear Mrs Bulbeck 

Based on the response to my previous letter, the Commissioner, Rebecca Marsh, 
will be visiting Gosport on 23 February and will be available to meet with you and Mr 
Wilson at 12.45 pm at the Alverbank Hotel, Stokes Bay Road, Alverstoke. This 
meeting is an opportunity for you to express your concerns directly to the 
Commissioner. 

As you are aware, John Wadham, Deputy Chair of the Independent Police 
Complaints Commission, has indicated that he will hold a group meeting for all 
complainants subsequent to the individual meetings to further discuss the IPCC 
handling of these cases. 

I do hope you will take advantage of this opportunity to progress this matter, and look 
forward to your confirmation that you are able to meet with Ms Marsh. 

Yours sincerely 

c oaeA ...... 
DIANE ALLEN 
PA to the Commissioners 
Independent Police Complaints Commission 

’ Mr D Wilson 


